
                                                               
 

Scouts Scotland 
         Fordell Firs 
         Hillend 
         Dunfermline 
         KY11 7HQ 
 
The Secretary, 
Cormonachan Woodlands Association, 
c/o Cruach House, 
CARRICK CASTLE, 
Argyll, PA24 8AF 
 
12.09.19 
  
To whom it may concern: 
  
Letter of Support 
  
On behalf of Scouts Scotland, I would like to express our support to the Cormonachan Woodlands 
Association for their current new 'Upper Cormonachan Paths Project' to construct a linking path 
network from the existing 2.5 km of paths at the north end of Cormonachan Community Woodlands. 
The extension of the paths from the Contemplation Shelter to Upper Cormonachan with 2 km of new 
paths linking in with the forest road, the old village, the waterfalls and down to Lochgoilhead will be of 
benefit to locals and visitors alike. 
 
Scouts Scotland has an outdoor activity centre based in Lochgoilhead; www.scoutadventures.org which 
delivers activities to many young people through scouting groups, school groups, Duke of Edinburgh 
award, John Muir award etc. The new paths project would provide us with some new routes to use with 
our participants, encouraging our young people to be active outdoors, and to gain skills for life. The 
paths will give great access to the wonderful waterfalls and the old village with four view points along 
the route which are currently extremely difficult to reach. 
  
We acknowledge the great volunteers who are conserving the heritage for our local area around 
Lochgoilhead and do hope that their project is supported for the benefit of all. 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 

Judith McCleary 
 
Head of Outdoor & Adventure, Scout Scotland 
E: judith.mccleary@scouts.scot  
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